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Items Included in this Addendum: 

 
• Follow up answers to questions submitted on or before November 22, 

2019 and not answered previously 



ON CALL PLANNING CONSULTING SERVICES (FY20-R-003) 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 
 
 
1. Section 26 (Contractor’s Liability Insurance) of the contract: Would DART entertain discussion 

of reducing the $5 million minimum amount per occurrence for Cyber Liability insurance to 
$2 million? As the work scope is planning efforts that will include exchanging datafiles, there 
are likely no instances where contractor staff will have access to the DART network, with one 
possible exception. If there are work tasks to accomplish that require run-cutting, contractor 
staff will need to use DART’s account. This access would be from a DART computer to their 
vendor, without outside access and with DART supervision. As the risk for planning work is 
minimal, we are requesting a reduction from $5 million in coverage to $2 million. 
 
A: Yes, DART will consider reducing the requirement for coverage for Cyber Liability 
Insurance.  The final amount of coverage will be determined during contract negotiations. 
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